Churchill County Mosquito, Vector and Weed Control District

Board of Trustees

Churchill County, Nevada

310 North Broadway Street

Fallon, NV 89406

Meeting Date: May 15, 2014    
AGENDA

1. Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by Chairman Christy Lattin.

Present were the following people:

Trustee, Christy Lattin

Trustee Jay Lingenfelter
Trustee, Ron Rudden

Trustee Sheldon Chipp

District Manager, Nancy Upham

Assistant District Manager, Quinn Nuffer
Legal Representation, Benjamin Shawcroft, Esq.
Board Secretary, Judy Vannoy
Public present: Jim Cork, Sharon Harper

2. Pledge of Allegiance: All stood for the pledge.

3. Review and Adoption of Agenda:  As is

4. Discussion and Approval of Minutes

Chairman Christy Lattin stated that since the May 8 Board Meeting Minutes were received in the current Board Packets this week; there was very little time to read them.  She suggested that the May 8 Board Meeting Minutes be tabled until the June 5, 2014 meeting. Sheldon Chipp made a motion to table the May 8 Board Meeting Minutes to June 5, 2014; Ron Rudden seconded the motion, and the motion carried unanimously.
5. Certificate of Posting.  Yes.  Agenda has been posted as required.
6.
Correspondence:

April 25, 2014 – Tentative Budget Compliance – Department of Taxation.  The correspondence from the Department of Taxation stated that the District Budget is in compliance.
7.
Public Comment:  There were no public comments.
8.
Appointments:  None
9.   Old Business:    

District Manager, Nancy Upham presented and reviewed the 2014 – 2015 Tentative Budget for the District.  She stated that there have been fluctuations with revenue; however expenditures haven’t changed much.  She stated that the District has taken advantage of some special offers from various chemical vendors and has stock-piled some chemicals accordingly.  District Manager, Nancy Upham stated that the District is not expecting any residual problems this year and that having less water is actually a “blessing in disguise” as far as the budget is concerned.  Mrs. Upham reviewed budget pages with the Board members and invited them to let her know if they had any questions regarding this Tentative Budget.

Sheldon Chipp made a motion to accept the Tentative Budget as presented; Jay Linenfelter seconded the motion; and the motion passed unanimously.

10.
New Business:   


Nancy stated that this item (New Business) should not have appeared on the Agenda
12.  Board Members’ Report:  None.
13. Updates from staff for Board Members and requests for future Agenda items:  

The District Manager requested that the next regularly scheduled Board Meeting be moved to 
the first week of June, specifically, June 5, 2014.  The Board had no objections to this 
suggestion; consequently, the June Board Meeting will be held on Thursday, June 5, 2014. 
14.  Expenditures:

16.  Adjournment:  Chairman Christy Lattin adjourned the meeting at 5.48 p.m.
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